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Good afternoon. This testimony is in opposition to a proposed statewide property tax 

in Oregon. It simply is not necessary as an additional property tax or as a 

replacement for the local property tax currently in place. Those who are in the 

public’s service can certainly do better on our behalf by a thorough thoughtful audit of 

all state departments budgets. There are then creative ways of funding the perceived 

needs within those budgets, I am confident. Thank you for considering one senior 

citizens wishes. Sincerely, LiseAnn Luce 


